I

29" March 2019

Independent Planning Commission,
Level 3

201 Elizabeth Street,

SYDNEY, NSW 2000

Dear Sir/Madam,

Re DA17/1092
| have lived in Wallacia for nearly 40 years and in a nut-shell | do not want a cemetery in my
backyard.

Jerry’s Creek floods after big rains and while the creek was flooded | saw people canoeing. | certainly
do not want to see bodies floating beside the canoes. This would be a health risk to say the least.

Also, if a cemetery is allowed then my property will devalue as this is an undesirable amenity.

If there is a crematorium then there would be the continual smoke which, too, would be another
health risk.

When this parcel of land was first sold and became a Golf Course it was stipulated that it was only
ever to be used for public recreational use.

With the airport being built the towns of Luddenham, Wallacia, Mulgoa, Silverdale and Warragamba
are going to grow significantly. There is going to be a need for more shops, schools, restaurants,
entertainment areas to cater for the increase in population. A cemetery in the midst of all this will

not sit right.

Again | state | do not want a cemetery in Wallacia.
Yours faithfully,

Timothy Michael Zachara





